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The tropics are starting to calm down, you can feel a hint of autumn in the air, and
our daylight hours are shortening. Hang in there, Florida fall is just around the corner. I 
am starting to prepare for my most dreaded day of the year; gulp, “goodbye Daylight 
Saving Time.” (November 5) Things are pretty quiet in the CCC this month, so this 
newsletter should prove to be a “shortie” with some FYI tidbits.

RECAP   September's meeting featured Steffen Mittelhaeuser, adjunct professor at 
Daytona State College. Steffen gave a basic tutorial in Adobe Lightroom. His presentation 
was well received and quite informative, especially for those not proficient in Lightroom. He is 
a Lightroom instructor in the Photography Dept at DSC and is available for workshops. Thank 
you Steffen.



 SOME GENERAL FYI   Scott Kelby addressed an issue about the 
NIK Collection in Shutterbug magazine. Google no longer supports NIK and 
with each upgrade in its operating system, the chance of continuing NIK  
continues to dwindle. Kelby suggests investing in Macphun's Luminar 
program which costs $69.00, but unfortunately, is only available to Mac 
users at this time. 

_________________________________________________

I received an email from Kathleen Pruett about a free seminar 
sponsored by Epson. It is part of their DTG Road show which features the 
latest in Epson technology. This event will feature the P series printer and 
dye sub machines that focus on photography / fine art side printing. RSVP is
required. If any are interested you may contact Michael D Plummer at
mplummer@dtgweb.com

Event Location

Jacksonville, FL Wednesday November 15th
The Embassy Suites by Hilton Baymeadows
9300 Bay Meadows Road
Jacksonville, FL 32256

RSVP Link
http://dtgweb.com/rsvproadshow/

 ________________________________________________

The 2017 National Geographic Nature Photographer of the Year 
contest is now accepting submissions. The dead line to enter is 
November 17 at 12 p.m. EST. Details may be found at the links below.

photography.nationalgeographic.com

Read the full story



Art Wolfe has scheduled his Photography as Art Seminars for 2018. He 
has set the date of May 20, 2018 for his seminar in Tampa Fl. The cost is 
$225.00 for the one day seminar. His web page states “you can take advantage 
of early bird pricing,” and Ans informed me that if you book via her, there is a 
discount. For details go to Photography As Art

______________________________________________________________

Strike for the News Journal Exhibit has been moved to  the end of 
October. The date is TBA once Ans returns from her Netherlands trip.

________________________________________________________________

We will resume meeting at Bailey's (Riverbridge Gardens) for the 
October 26th meeting. Ken Scruggs will give a presentation on Aerial 
Photography. You can see his work at his website midwestaerialphoto.com.  In the 
October meeting, a questionnaire will be handed out and you will be requested
to fill it out and return it at the November meeting. November's meeting will 
be held at the Casements and will feature a slide show of the member's images 
from their April trip to the Netherlands

 __________________________________________________________________

The Holiday party is set for Wednesday, December 13. 
Details TBA.

On that note, all I have left to say is “give me a dry, sunshine day”
so I can be like the hippo in the header!!!!!!!!!!!

Until_______________________

Stan


